DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Land Case
1 message

irene cando <irenecando85@gmail.com> Wed, Jan 26, 2022 at 5:22 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, DENR MIMAROPA - Legal <denr4blegal@gmail.com>
Dear Sir/Madam,

Hereby | would like to follow up again on Land Case No.0495, filled by me in 2017 in Puerto Princesa City Palawan.
According to the DENR Puerto Princesa,it was forwarded to your office almost 3years ago,on March 13,2019.

Kind regards,
Irene Cando



